
Mr. Richard M. Jones
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer
City Hall Room 303
730 Wash¡ngton Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Mr. Jones,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of 4th Fest of Greater Racine, We are once again

Requesting Permission to use the old Walker Site to park cars on Monday Night July 5,

2010 for our annual fireworks show.

We would like to gain access at 5:00pm to start parklng Cars.

We will be charging $5.00 per car to help offset the cost of running the parade and

fireworks. Thank you in advance for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Mark l-. Cnaffee
Director
Foufth Fest of Greater Racine, Inc
Cell- 262-880-3664
Work- 262-637-7946
Fax- 262-637-1890
1820 Holmes Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin
53403

Fourth Fest
of Greater Bacine, lnc.

300 5th Street
Racine, Wl. 53403
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